
-----Original Message----- 

From: TRASK, Blair [mailto:xxxxxxx@mfb.vic.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 1 July 2013 5:28 PM 

To: UFU Vic 

Subject: ** UFU Message for review has been received ** 

 

The attached bulletin has not been distributed as it does not relate to the business or operations of 

the MFB. 

 

Blair Trask 

Director of Governance, Corporate Secretary Metropolitan Fire and Emergency Services Board 

456 Albert Street, East Melbourne, VIC 3002 Tel +61 (0)3 9665 xxxx 

http://mfb.vic.gov.au/

